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From: Russell Morgan <russmorgan1959@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 7:11 PM
To: Cstaff1; Tracy Silvia
Cc: Christine Marcotte
Subject: 20 Water Street Response Letter to Town of South Kingstown Objection File No. 

2022-06-136
Attachments: Letter to CRMC re. response.pdf

Hello Tracy, 
 
Please find attached a letter from Attorney Matt Landry.  The letter was developed in response to the 
Town's objection.   Please let me know if I can provide any other useful information regarding the 
Dock Application by Point Break Realty for the residence at 20 Water Street. 
 
Regards  
 
Russ Morgan 
 
 
 
Russell Morgan. P.E. 
49 Pond Street 
Wakefield RI  02879 
401-474-9550 
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